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Dear Colleagues, 
  
I hope that you are doing well and enjoying our first week of spring. I am pleased to announce 
the appointment of a new director of institutional communication, Daniel Robison, effective 
April 12. 
 
Daniel comes to Daemen with a great deal of experience at institutions of higher education, both 
in his current role as assistant director of media relations at Case Western Reserve University 
and previously at Oregon State University.  
 
He is no stranger to Western New York, as his experience includes a position as reporter and 
producer with local NPR station WBFO. 
  
Daniel earned a B.A. in history from the University of Evansville, an M.A. from Indiana 
University and he is working on an MBA from Case Western Reserve University. 
 
Relocating to the area from Cleveland, Daniel and his wife, Rachael, a southtowns native, are 
excited to come back to Western New York, and we are equally excited to have them join our 
college community.  
 
Please help me welcome him to Daemen: robison.daniel@gmail.com 
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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